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THIRTY-FOURTH REPORT OF THE SECRETARY GENERAL TO THE PERMANENT 
COUNCIL ON THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES MISSION  
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OSG/100-23 
April 26, 2022 
 
 
His Excellency 
Ambassador Washington Abdala  
Chair of the Permanent Council  
Permanent Representative of Uruguay 
  to the Organization of American States 
Washington, D.C. 
 
 
Excellency: 
 

I have the honor to address you to request, through you, that the 
Permanent Council of the Organization of American States distribute the 
enclosed Thirty-Fourth Report of the Mission to Support the OAS Peace 
Process (MAPP/OAS), pursuant to resolution CP/RES. 859 (1397/04), 
whereby the Organization of American States requested the Secretary 
General to report periodically to the Permanent Council on the work of the 
Mission. Please find herewith the report in Spanish and English. 
 

We would like to deliver the report this coming May 17. 
 

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

 
 

 

 

Luis Almagro 
Secretary General 

http://www.oas.org/
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